On Feb. 19, 2015, Ed Lynch of the Antique Veterans Honor guard of Meriden was presented with two medals and two
ribbons by U.S Representative Elizabeth Esty at a regular meeting of the Antique Veterans. The presentation was
videotaped by NBC and Fox TV stations which ran the segment that evening on broadcasts. In addition, the event was
published in the next day’s Meriden Record-Journal. Also attending and speaking was Meriden’s Deputy Mayor Matt
Dominello. Ed received the Navy Good Conduct Medal, the Naval Reserve Meritorious Service Medal, the Navy “E”
Ribbon and the Meritorious Unit Commendation Ribbon.










